
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
Written, sealed bids will be received by the Tulare City School District, 600 North Cherry Street, Tulare, 
CA 93274, Telephone (559) 685-7206, for the following: 
 
CUSTODIAL SUPPLIES FOR THE 2020/2021 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
BIDS WILL BE RECEIVED UP TO 2:00 P.M., Thursday, March 26, 2020 when they will be opened and 
prepared for consideration at a meeting of the Board of Trustees scheduled to be held Tuesday, April 28, 
2020. 
 
THE BOARD OF EDUCATION RESERVES THE RIGHT: 
 
1. To accept or reject any or all bids. 
2. To be the sole judge of the quality of the merchandise offered. 
3. To waive any irregularity in the bid form. 
4. To make the award which the Board deems to be in the best interest of the school district. 
 
Documents for Custodial Bid can be viewed and downloaded by visiting the Tulare City School District 
website at www.tcsdk8.org. 
 
 
By order or the Governing Board Tulare City School District 
 
January 28, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Please publish on: Friday, February 7, 2020 

Friday, February 14, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.tcsdk8.org/

